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Pan Am Railways will be conducting a rail replacement on High Street on Monday 

morning, November 19
th

 2012 from 7:00 am until 4:00 pm.  High Street will be closed 

off completely during this time. 

 

Traffic heading North from Washington Avenue wishing to travel into New Auburn will 

need to proceed North and make a right turn onto Elm Street, then proceed East and make 

a right turn onto Main Street.  

 

Traffic heading West on Academy Street from Main Street  will be detoured straight past 

High Street  and directed to make a left turn at the intersection of Elm Street, which will 

return traffic onto Minot Avenue.  
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